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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
13th July 2018 NEWSLETTER  36  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This has been a brilliant year at Downsell Primary School, a big thank you to all the staff, parents,  volunteers 
and children who have contributed to our success this year.   

I hope everyone who attended our Summer Spectacular on Saturday had an amazing time! We have had some 
brilliant feedback and I look forward to seeing even more of you at the fantastic events we have in store for 
next year. At the end of this school year we say goodbye to Mr Hussain and Mr Jacobs, please join me in 
thanking them for their support and contributions to Downsell Primary School. I would like to wish them the 
best for the future.  

Have a great Summer break and I will see you on the 5th September for the start of our new academic year.  

Mr Chetty 

                                                                   

 

A big Thank You to those who have          

continued to make donations to our schools 

foodbank, they are greatly appreciated.  

The food donated has been distributed and 

is making a real  difference to some of the 

families at Downsell Primary School. With 

Summer Holidays fast approaching we are 

asking for extra donations, from those who 

can, so that we may continue to help those 

in need.  

To make donations or collect a parcel please 

come into the office,  and speak to Corinne 

who can help you further.  

 

 

Fun Kids will be open until Thursday 19th July, please go on to 

the school shop and book your child’s place.  

After  School Care     

Weekly  Attendance Report  

Congratulations to Class Kings Cross 

who had the best attendance this 

week with 98% 

3.20 –6.30pm 

Dear Parents/ Carers of children in Year 2,  

Please note that when your child returns to school on Wednesday 5th September 

2018, they will no longer qualify for the Universal Infant Free School Meals. You have 

the choice of either paying for a school meal at £2.16 per day or £10.80 per week, 

payable on a Monday, or for your child to go home or have a packed lunch.  

However, if your child is entitled to FSM please bring in the proof in the office so we 

can log them on our school system. 

After School Clubs 

All the after school clubs for this term have now 

finished. We will be sending out a new           

timetable in September.  

On Tuesday 17th July we look forward to     

celebrating with the children who have had 

fantastic attendance with 100% this aca-

demic year.  

Parents of those in Year 6 please join us on 

Wednesday 18th July at 2pm for the        

graduation ceremony of your child.  

I hope to see many of our 

Year 6 children at Prom 2018 

on Wednesday 18th July 

from 5.30—8pm.  

PROM 2018 

School is closed to pupils on Friday 20th 

July. Please note we close at the earlier 

time of 1pm on Thursday 19th July. 


